
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor Cid & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Ed Pidermann, Town Manager 

 

Subject: Economic Development Committee Recommendations 

 

Date: April 30, 2020 

 

 

 

On April 21st, 2020 at the Economic Development Committee Special Call Meeting, the EDC approved 

recommendations regarding the business community in the Town of Miami Lakes. These recommendations were 

presented by Eddie Blanco, Chairman of the Economic Development Committee to the Town Council, at the 

April 21st,  2020 Regular Council Meeting.  At this meeting, Councilmember Josh Dieguez, via motion, called for 

a Special Call Meeting to be held within the next two weeks, to discuss all the recommendations with Town Staff  

feedback. The Town Council approved this motion.  

 

As requested, the Special Call Meeting was set for April 30th, at 7:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments:  
Proposed Minutes from Item 8A, April 21st, 2020 Regular Council Meeting 
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